
fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 11:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Mon, Wed & Thurs  

7:00 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Morning Masses are in the  
Old Convent Chapel 

THROUGH THE GREEN GATE IN the 
south side of the parking lot  

Evening Masses  
are in the Church

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles

for all mail and sending donations,  
please use the W 9th St address! 
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Easter Sunday

A Thought for Sunday

With so much emphasis in the 

Liturgy, among our friends and in 
preaching regarding penance during 
Lent, the danger is to think and feel like 
that is what our Faith is all about.  

The good news is that it’s not. Our Faith 
is actually about the Resurrection, the 
Reward, and the Love of God.  

It is by the Cross that we get there - but 
it is the celebration that we aspire to.  

Christ is Risen. Christ has attained a 
Kingdom for us. May Christ be our Joy, 
May Christ be our goal.  

Let us rejoice, may every tear be dried, 
may we rest in His Love!  

Happy Easter!  

God bless you,  
          Fr Fryar   



 

Announcements

n o 7 PM Masses at St. Victor’s during Easter Week. Instead we will have 7 

AM Mass each day during Easter Week, except for Saturday, which remains at 9 
AM. No Catechism on the Friday of Easter Week either, and no Monday or 
Tuesday evening talks.  

W e will be taking a break from the Tuesday evening talks until after the 

Summer. Fr Fryar needs to dedicate more time to fundraise and put us in a 
position to be able to purchase our future church, and the Tuesday night classes 
take a lot of preparation.  

W e will not have refreshments after Mass tonight. Mass this evening will be a 

Low Mass 

F r Saguto will be visiting this coming weekend! He will be giving a 

recollection at San Felipe on Saturday April 22nd beginning at 5 PM. 

F r Fryar will be away from the April 24th - 27th for the FSSP priest meetings 

in Nebraska.  

a special thank you to the altar servers and the choir who have done a 

phenomenal and difficult job preparing for and celebrating the wonderful Holy 
Week Ceremonies. The ceremonies were near perfect this year and all your hard 
work really paid off! Next year we will look forward to including Tenebrae, and 
God willing we will have our own home by that time, which will make the 
preparation less stressful! 



       The Founders Campaign is to raise money to purchase our future church. 

Many people have given donations over the past few years toward the Building Fund, 
and we have raised just shy of half a million dollars.  

However we really need pledges - promises that are not legally binding, that you will 
pay a certain amount each month, coming to a total amount over five years.  

Pledges help us because they are a form of guarantee that will help us 
get a loan, and the monthly payments will help us make loan 
payments when we get a loan. Pledges also show potential benefactors 
who are not part of our community that we are honestly doing our 
best to raise the money we need to purchase a church, so that they can 
also help us financially, seeing that we are doing our part.  

If you would like to pledge toward the Founders Campaign, please 
contact Fr. Fryar

Why Pledge?

11%

89%
Registered Members of FSSP.LA
Pledges received so far

First Annual Parish Spring Picnic 
Come join us for food, fun, and games 

Saturday April 29th, 2017 at 10:00am


Santa Clarita Park

27285 Seco Canyon Rd. 

Santa Clarita, CA 91390


*Parking available in lot, on street on Seco Cyn  
or across the street on Guadilamar Dr. 


Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Water,  
and Paper goods will be provided.


***Please bring a MAIN DISH to share that 
would feed at least 10 people as well as ONE 
of the following: Dessert, Appetizer, or Drinks. 


Provided seating at the park is extremely 
limited so don’t forget your lawn chairs or 

blankets to sit on!


We look forward to a day of fun and laughter! 

Please direct any questions to Anita Pulley  

at apulley1985@gmail.com or C(661) 618-0760  
or Alida Velasco at a.anne.zr@gmail.com or H(661)250-1856
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